
 
 

 

 

 

          31 March 2023 

 

Excellency,  

 

 

I have the honour to circulate herewith a letter from H.E. Mrs. Carolyn Rodrigues-Birkettto, 

Permanent Representative of the Co-operative Republic of Guyana to the United Nations and H.E. 

Mr. Suriya Chindawongse, Permanent Representative of Thailand to the United Nations, in their 

capacity as co-facilitators to lead the intergovernmental consultations on the political declaration 

for the High-level meeting on Universal Health Coverage, outlining the road map for the 

consultations of the political declaration mentioned above. 

 

Please accept, Excellency, the assurances of my highest consideration. 

 

 
Csaba KŐRÖSI 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
All Permanent Representatives and 

Permanent Observers to the United Nations 

New York 


